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Inside Out Human Body
For the first time in history, we are interacting with computers so sophisticated that we think they're
human beings. This is a remarkable feat of human ingenuity, but what does it say about our humanity?
Are we really no better at being human than the machines we've created? By mimicking our behaviour
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and conversation, computers have recently come within a single vote of passing the Turing Test, the
widely accepted threshold at which a machine can be said to be 'thinking' or 'intelligent'. In this witty,
wide-ranging and inspiring investigation, Brian Christian takes the recent and breathtaking advances in
artificial intelligence as the opportunity to rethink what it means to be human, and what it means to be
intelligent, in the 21st century. Competing head-to-head with the world's leading AI programmes at the
annual Turing Test competition, he uses their astonishing achievements as well as their equally
fascinating failings to reveal our most human abilities: to learn, to communicate, to intuit and to
understand. And in an age when computers may be steering us away from these activities, he shows us
how to become the most human humans that we can be. Drawing on science, philosophy, literature and
the arts, and touching on aspects of life as diverse as language, work, school, chess, speed-dating, art,
video games, psychiatry and the law, The Most Human Human shows that that far from being a threat to
our humanity, computers provide a better means than ever before of understanding what it is.

The Most Human Human
‘This book is the one. Think Sapiens and triple it.’ – Julia Hobsbawm, author of Fully Connected We
all have ten types of human in our head. They’re the people we become when we face life’s most
difficult decisions. We want to believe there are things we would always do – or things we never would.
But how can we be sure? What are our limits? Do we have limits? The Ten Types of Human is a
pioneering examination of human nature. It looks at the best and worst that human beings are capable of,
and asks why. It explores the frontiers of the human experience, uncovering the forces that shape our
thoughts and actions in extreme situations. From courtrooms to civil wars, from Columbus to child
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soldiers, Dexter Dias takes us on a globe-spanning journey in search of answers, touching on the lives of
some truly exceptional people. Combining cutting-edge neuroscience, social psychology and human
rights research, The Ten Types of Human is a provocative map to our hidden selves. It provides a new
understanding of who we are – and who we can be. ‘I emerged from this book feeling better about
almost everything a mosaic of faces building into this extraordinary portrait of our species.’ – Guardian
‘The Ten Types of Human is a fantastic piece of non-fiction, mixing astonishing real-life cases with the
latest scientific research to provide a guide to who we really are. It’s inspiring and essential.’ – Charles
Duhigg ‘Uplifting and indispensable.’ – Howard Cunnell What readers are saying about 'the most
important book in years': ‘utterly compellingthis one comes with a warning – only pick it up if you can
risk not putting it down’ – Wendy Heydorn on Amazon, 5 stars ‘one of the most remarkable books I've
read I can genuinely say that it has changed the way I view the world’ – David Jones on Amazon, 5 stars
‘Essential reading for anyone wishing to understand the human condition a thrilling and beautifully
crafted book’ – Wasim on Amazon, 5 stars ‘This is the most important book I have read in years’ –
Natasha Geary on Amazon, 5 stars ‘an important and fascinating read It will keep you glued to the
page’ – Hilary Burrage on Amazon, 5 stars ‘a journey that I will never forget, will always be grateful
for, and I hope will help me question who I am a work of genius’ – Louise on Amazon, 5 stars ‘This is
a magnificent book that will capture the interest of every type of reader one of those rare and special
books that demand rereading’ – Amelia on Amazon, 5 stars ‘I simply couldn’t put it down one of the
most significant books of our time’ – Jocelyne Quennell on Amazon, 5 stars ‘Read The Ten Types of
Human and be prepared to fall in love’ – Helen Fospero on Amazon, 5 stars

10% Human
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'It is possible for man to snatch the world from the darkness of absurdity' How should we think and act
in the world? These writings on the human condition by one of the twentieth century's great
philosophers explore the absurdity of our notions of good and evil, and show instead how we make our
own destiny simply by being. One of twenty new books in the bestselling Penguin Great Ideas series.
This new selection showcases a diverse list of thinkers who have helped shape our world today, from
anarchists to stoics, feminists to prophets, satirists to Zen Buddhists.

Discovering the Brain
AMAZON BEST BOOKS OF 2019 PICK FORTUNE WRITERS AND EDITORS' RECOMMENDED
BOOKS OF 2019 PICK "User Friendly is a tour de force, an engrossing fusion of scholarly research,
professional experience and revelations from intrepid firsthand reporting." —EDWARD TENNER, The
New York Times Book Review In User Friendly, Cliff Kuang and Robert Fabricant reveal the untold
story of a paradigm that quietly rules our modern lives: the assumption that machines should anticipate
what we need. Spanning over a century of sweeping changes, from women’s rights to the Great
Depression to World War II to the rise of the digital era, this book unpacks the ways in which the world
has been—and continues to be—remade according to the principles of the once-obscure discipline of userexperience design. In this essential text, Kuang and Fabricant map the hidden rules of the designed
world and shed light on how those rules have caused our world to change—an underappreciated but
essential history that’s pieced together for the first time. Combining the expertise and insight of a
leading journalist and a pioneering designer, User Friendly provides a definitive, thoughtful, and
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practical perspective on a topic that has rapidly gone from arcane to urgent to inescapable. In User
Friendly, Kuang and Fabricant tell the whole story for the first time—and you’ll never interact with
technology the same way again.

User Friendly
Garry Kasparov's 1997 chess match against the IBM supercomputer Deep Blue was a watershed
moment in the history of technology. It was the dawn of a new era in artificial intelligence: a machine
capable of beating the reigning human champion at this most cerebral game. That moment was more
than a century in the making, and in this breakthrough book, Kasparov reveals his astonishing side of the
story for the first time. He describes how it felt to strategize against an implacable, untiring opponent
with the whole world watching, and recounts the history of machine intelligence through the microcosm
of chess, considered by generations of scientific pioneers to be a key to unlocking the secrets of human
and machine cognition. Kasparov uses his unrivaled experience to look into the future of intelligent
machines and sees it bright with possibility. As many critics decry artificial intelligence as a menace,
particularly to human jobs, Kasparov shows how humanity can rise to new heights with the help of our
most extraordinary creations, rather than fear them. Deep Thinking is a tightly argued case for
technological progress, from the man who stood at its precipice with his own career at stake.

The 100
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Presents a controversial history of violence which argues that today's world is the most peaceful time in
human existence, drawing on psychological insights into intrinsic values that are causing people to
condemn violence as an acceptable measure.

The Meaning of Human Existence
You are just 10% human. For every one of the cells that make up the vessel that you call your body,
there are nine impostor cells hitching a ride. You are not just flesh and blood, muscle and bone, brain
and skin, but also bacteria and fungi. Over your lifetime, you will carry the equivalent weight of five
African elephants in microbes. You are not an individual but a colony. Until recently, we had thought
our microbes hardly mattered, but science is revealing a different story, one in which microbes run our
bodies and becoming a healthy human is impossible without them. In this riveting, shocking, and
beautifully written book, biologist Alanna Collen draws on the latest scientific research to show how our
personal colony of microbes influences our weight, our immune system, our mental health, and even our
choice of partner. She argues that so many of our modern diseases—obesity, autism, mental illness,
digestive disorders, allergies, autoimmunity afflictions, and even cancer—have their root in our failure to
cherish our most fundamental and enduring relationship: that with our personal colony of microbes.
Many of the questions about modern diseases left unanswered by the Human Genome Project are
illuminated by this new science. And the good news is that unlike our human cells, we can change our
microbes for the better. Collen's book is a revelatory and indispensable guide. It is science writing at its
most relevant: life—and your body—will never seem the same again.
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2062
The organization of human smuggling from the Middle East and Africa through Turkey and the Eastern
Mediterranean has become a contemporary political concern throughout Europe, receiving intense and
polarised media attention. This timely book reformulates how we conceive of human smuggling,
challenging popular and political conceptions of the practice in Europe. This book proposes a new
framework for examining the causes and effects of human smuggling in the Mediterranean, analysing
the contingent patterns of human smuggling in the countries of the Eastern Mediterranean with a
geographic focus on Turkey. Building on unique empirical material from fieldwork in Turkey and
Greece, this book describes the rise of human smuggling as a practice, viewed through a framework of
multiple 'contingencies'. Uniquely, this book includes in-depth testimonies of migrants who have
survived crossing the Aegean Sea and details the strategies and tactics of the facilitators who help them.
In Human Smuggling in the Eastern Mediterranean, Theodore Baird puts a human face to the tragedies
occurring in the Mediterranean while maintaining that contingent historical, political, economic, and
geographic forces have aligned to propel the practice of human smuggling forward. The book will be of
interest to scholars working in migration studies, as well as scholars in the fields of sociology,
criminology, law, political science, anthropology, and geography.

What Is Existentialism?
Six misfits, one powerful entity. An award-winning novel about belonging by “one of the greatest
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writers of science fiction and fantasy who ever lived” (Stephen King). Individually, they are a seemingly
simpleminded young man living in the woods who can read the thoughts of others, a runaway girl with
telekinetic powers, twin girls who can barely speak but can teleport across great distances, and an infant
with a mind like a supercomputer. Together, they are the Gestalt—a single extraordinary being comprised
of remarkable parts—although an essential piece may be missing . . . But are they the next stage in human
development or harbingers of the end of civilization? The answer may come when they are joined by
Gerry. Powerfully telepathic, he lacks a moral compass—and his hatred of the world that has rejected him
could prove catastrophic. Winner of the International Fantasy Award and considered Theodore
Sturgeon’s masterpiece, More Than Human is a genre-bending wonder that explores themes of
responsibility and morality, individuality, and belonging. Moving and suspenseful, lyrical and
provocative, the novel was one of the first to elevate science fiction into the realm of literature, and
inspired musicians and artists, including the Grateful Dead and Crosby, Stills and Nash. From the
Nebula Award–winning author of Godbody, The Dreaming Jewels, and other great works of science
fiction, this is an unforgettable reading experience and a must for anyone who enjoys Ramsey Campbell,
Robert Silverberg, or Philip José Farmer. This ebook features an illustrated biography of Theodore
Sturgeon including rare images and never-before-seen documents from the University of Kansas’s
Kenneth Spencer Research Library and the author’s estate, among other sources.

More Than Human
A short book that explains what modern commerce is and the three main elements of modern commerce,
meritocracy, diversity and openness. The author reviews the nature of commerce and the unique history
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that created it in the 18th Century empires and the American West where meritocracy got a start.

The Age of Wood
‘A compelling invitation to imagine the future we want’ —BRIAN CHRISTIAN, author of The Most
Human Human By 2062 we will have built machines as intelligent as us – so the leading artificial
intelligence and robotics experts predict. But what will this future look like? In 2062, world-leading
researcher Toby Walsh considers the impact AI will have on work, war, economics, politics, everyday
life and even death. Will automation take away most jobs? Will robots become conscious and take over?
Will we become immortal machines ourselves, uploading our brains to the cloud? How will politics
adjust to the post-truth, post-privacy digitised world? When we have succeeded in building intelligent
machines, how will life on this planet unfold? Based on a deep understanding of technology, 2062
describes the choices we need to make today to ensure that the future remains bright. ‘Clarity and sanity
in a world full of fog and uncertainty – a timely book about the race to remain human.’ —RICHARD
WATSON, author of Digital Vs. Human and futurist-in-residence at Imperial College, London ‘One of
the deepest questions facing humanity, pondered by a mind well and truly up to the task.’ —ADAM
SPENCER, broadcaster

Rules for Visiting
AI is on the brink of a new dawn. And so are we . . . Telling the difference between humans and
Page 9/33

Free Reading The Most Human Human What Artificial Intelligence Teaches
Us About Being Alive
computers used to be easy. But artificial intelligence is now so advanced that it is capable of behaving,
and even thinking, in ways that have long been considered exclusive to humankind. The time has come
to rethink what being human actually means . . . In The Most Human Human Brian Christian goes to
talk to the world's leading artificial intelligences, battling against them in the renowned Turing Test
competition, in order to find out what they're capable of - and what makes us unique. The result is a
funny, shocking, inspiring, deeply humane and intelligent book that reaches into every aspect of our
lives, from work to school, speed-dating to chess, to psychiatry, video games and the criminal law.
'Remarkable. A philosophical joyride. The day a machine creates work of such wit and originality, we
should all be very worried.' The Times 'An epic tour of philosophical, linguistic and scientific discovery.
We stop off in places as far-flung as existential anxiety, predictive text and Gary Kasparov's defeat by
Deep Blue. A lively, personable read and an empowering affirmation of our species.' Time Out 'Lively,
thought-stirring, entertaining, invaluable.' New Statesman 'Dense with ideas, terrific.' New Yorker

The Most Important Book in Human History
Provides a framework to help you stay ahead of the curve by re-imagining marketing in a world where
hyper-empowered consumers drive the business results

Humankind
National Book Award Finalist. How did humanity originate and why does a species like ours exist on
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this planet? Do we have a special place, even a destiny in the universe? Where are we going, and
perhaps, the most difficult question of all, "Why?" In The Meaning of Human Existence, his most
philosophical work to date, Pulitzer Prize–winning biologist Edward O. Wilson grapples with these and
other existential questions, examining what makes human beings supremely different from all other
species. Searching for meaning in what Nietzsche once called "the rainbow colors" around the outer
edges of knowledge and imagination, Wilson takes his readers on a journey, in the process bridging
science and philosophy to create a twenty-first-century treatise on human existence—from our earliest
inception to a provocative look at what the future of mankind portends. Continuing his groundbreaking
examination of our "Anthropocene Epoch," which he began with The Social Conquest of Earth,
described by the New York Times as "a sweeping account of the human rise to domination of the
biosphere," here Wilson posits that we, as a species, now know enough about the universe and ourselves
that we can begin to approach questions about our place in the cosmos and the meaning of intelligent life
in a systematic, indeed, in a testable way. Once criticized for a purely mechanistic view of human life
and an overreliance on genetic predetermination, Wilson presents in The Meaning of Human Existence
his most expansive and advanced theories on the sovereignty of human life, recognizing that, even
though the human and the spider evolved similarly, the poet's sonnet is wholly different from the spider's
web. Whether attempting to explicate "The Riddle of the Human Species," "Free Will," or "Religion";
warning of "The Collapse of Biodiversity"; or even creating a plausible "Portrait of E.T.," Wilson does
indeed believe that humanity holds a special position in the known universe. The human epoch that
began in biological evolution and passed into pre-, then recorded, history is now more than ever before
in our hands. Yet alarmed that we are about to abandon natural selection by redesigning biology and
human nature as we wish them, Wilson soberly concludes that advances in science and technology bring
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us our greatest moral dilemma since God stayed the hand of Abraham.

Marketing Rebellion
New from Ian McEwan, Booker Prize winner and international bestselling author of Atonement and The
Children Act Machines Like Me takes place in an alternative 1980s London. Charlie, drifting through
life and dodging full-time employment, is in love with Miranda, a bright student who lives with a
terrible secret. When Charlie comes into money, he buys Adam, one of the first synthetic humans
and—with Miranda's help—he designs Adam's personality. The near-perfect human that emerges is
beautiful, strong, and clever. It isn't long before a love triangle soon forms, and these three beings
confront a profound moral dilemma. In his subversive new novel, Ian McEwan asks whether a machine
can understand the human heart—or whether we are the ones who lack understanding.

The Universe Within
The volume is collection of articles treating the topic of human improvement/enhancement from a
variety of perspectives – philosophical, literary, medical, genetic, sociological, legal etc. The chapters in
this volume treat not only those aspects that most immediately come to mind when one thinks of
‘human enhancement’, such as genetic engineering, cloning, artificial implants and artificial
intelligence etc. Somewhat less obvious aspects include evolutionary perspectives in connection with the
prolongation of the human lifespan, plastic surgery since its beginnings, and questions such as whether
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the distinction between ‘natural’ and ‘artificial’ can really be drawn at all and how it has been
conceived across the ages, or what the legal implications are of recent developments and techniques.
Many papers make links to the representation of these developments in popular culture, from Jules
Verne through Aldous Huxley to the movie Gattaca, address the hopes and fears that come with them as
well as the question how realistic these are. While all chapters are written by scientists at the
international top of their respective fields, all are accessible to a non-specialist audience and eminently
readable. We believe that they represent a state-of-the art overview of questions that are of interest to a
large audience. The book thus targets a non-specialist audience with an interest in philosophical,
sociological, scientific and legal issues involved in both traditional and recent matters concerning the
desire of mankind to improve itself, the human body, the human mind and the human condition. It is
unique in that it brings together all these aspects within a coherent and cohesive collection.

Dark Archives
INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER. "The Sapiens of 2020."---The Guardian From the
author of the New York Times bestseller Utopia for Realists comes "the riveting pick-me-up we all need
right now" (People), the #1 Dutch bestseller Humankind, which offers a "bold" (Daniel H. Pink),
"extraordinary" (Susan Cain) argument that humans thrive in a crisis and that our innate kindness and
cooperation have been the greatest factors in our long-term success on the planet. "Humankind made me
see humanity from a fresh perspective." ---Yuval Noah Harari, author of the #1 bestseller Sapiens If
there is one belief that has united the left and the right, psychologists and philosophers, ancient thinkers
and modern ones, it is the tacit assumption that humans are bad. It's a notion that drives newspaper
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headlines and guides the laws that shape our lives. From Machiavelli to Hobbes, Freud to Pinker, the
roots of this belief have sunk deep into Western thought. Human beings, we're taught, are by nature
selfish and governed primarily by self-interest. But what if it isn't true? International bestseller Rutger
Bregman provides new perspective on the past 200,000 years of human history, setting out to prove that
we are hardwired for kindness, geared toward cooperation rather than competition, and more inclined to
trust rather than distrust one another. In fact this instinct has a firm evolutionary basis going back to the
beginning of Homo sapiens. From the real-life Lord of the Flies to the solidarity in the aftermath of the
Blitz, the hidden flaws in the Stanford prison experiment to the true story of twin brothers on opposite
sides who helped Mandela end apartheid, Bregman shows us that believing in human generosity and
collaboration isn't merely optimistic---it's realistic. Moreover, it has huge implications for how society
functions. When we think the worst of people, it brings out the worst in our politics and economics. But
if we believe in the reality of humanity's kindness and altruism, it will form the foundation for achieving
true change in society, a case that Bregman makes convincingly with his signature wit, refreshing
frankness, and memorable storytelling.

The Better Angels of Our Nature
Each year, the AI community convenes to administer the famous (and famously controversial) Turing
test, pitting sophisticated software programs against humans to determine if a computer can “think.” The
machine that most often fools the judges wins the Most Human Computer Award. But there is also a
prize, strange and intriguing, for the “Most Human Human.” Brian Christian—a young poet with degrees
in computer science and philosophy—was chosen to participate in a recent competition. This playful,
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profound book is not only a testament to his efforts to be deemed more human than a computer, but also
a rollicking exploration of what it means to be human in the first place.

Algorithms to Live By
A groundbreaking examination of the role that wood and trees have played in our global
ecosystem—including human evolution and the rise and fall of empires—in the bestselling tradition of
Yuval Harari’s Sapiens and Mark Kurlansky’s Salt. As the dominant species on Earth, humans have
made astonishing progress since our ancestors came down from the trees. But how did the descendants
of small primates manage to walk upright, become top predators, and populate the world? How were
humans able to develop civilizations and produce a globalized economy? Now, in The Age of Wood,
Roland Ennos shows for the first time that the key to our success has been our relationship with wood.
Brilliantly synthesizing recent research with existing knowledge in fields as wide-ranging as
primatology, anthropology, archaeology, history, architecture, engineering, and carpentry, Ennos
reinterprets human history and shows how our ability to exploit wood’s unique properties has
profoundly shaped our bodies and minds, societies, and lives. He takes us on a sweeping ten-millionyear journey from Southeast Asia and West Africa where great apes swing among the trees, build nests,
and fashion tools; to East Africa where hunter gatherers collected their food; to the structural design of
wooden temples in China and Japan; and to Northern England, where archaeologists trace how coal
enabled humans to build an industrial world. Addressing the effects of industrialization—including the
use of fossil fuels and other energy-intensive materials to replace timber—The Age of Wood not only
shows the essential role that trees play in the history and evolution of human existence, but also argues
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that for the benefit of our planet we must return to more traditional ways of growing, using, and
understanding trees. A winning blend of history and science, this is a fascinating and authoritative work
for anyone interested in nature, the environment, and the making of the world as we know it.

The Most Human Human
The brain There is no other part of the human anatomy that is so intriguing. How does it develop and
function and why does it sometimes, tragically, degenerate? The answers are complex. In Discovering
the Brain, science writer Sandra Ackerman cuts through the complexity to bring this vital topic to the
public. The 1990s were declared the "Decade of the Brain" by former President Bush, and the
neuroscience community responded with a host of new investigations and conferences. Discovering the
Brain is based on the Institute of Medicine conference, Decade of the Brain: Frontiers in Neuroscience
and Brain Research. Discovering the Brain is a "field guide" to the brain--an easy-to-read discussion of
the brain's physical structure and where functions such as language and music appreciation lie.
Ackerman examines How electrical and chemical signals are conveyed in the brain. The mechanisms by
which we see, hear, think, and pay attention--and how a "gut feeling" actually originates in the brain.
Learning and memory retention, including parallels to computer memory and what they might tell us
about our own mental capacity. Development of the brain throughout the life span, with a look at the
aging brain. Ackerman provides an enlightening chapter on the connection between the brain's physical
condition and various mental disorders and notes what progress can realistically be made toward the
prevention and treatment of stroke and other ailments. Finally, she explores the potential for major
advances during the "Decade of the Brain," with a look at medical imaging techniques--what various
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technologies can and cannot tell us--and how the public and private sectors can contribute to continued
advances in neuroscience. This highly readable volume will provide the public and policymakers--and
many scientists as well--with a helpful guide to understanding the many discoveries that are sure to be
announced throughout the "Decade of the Brain."

Humans Are Underrated
The Evolution of Human Pair-Bonding, Friendship, and Sexual Attraction presents an evolutionary
history of romantic love, male-female pair-bonding, same-sex friendship, and sexual attraction, drawing
on sexuality research, gay and lesbian studies, history, literature, anthropology, and evolutionary
science. Employing evolutionary theory as a framework, close same-sex friendship is examined as an
adaptive trait that has harnessed love, affection, and sexual pleasure to navigate same-sex environments
for both men and women, ultimately benefiting their reproductive success and promoting the inheritance
of traits for friendship. Chapters consider the desire to form close same-sex friendships and ask if this is
embedded in our biology, concluding that most humans have the capacity to form loving, meaningful,
and sexual relationships with men and women. This book takes on a unique interdisciplinary approach
and is essential reading for those studying and working in sexuality research, anthropology, sociology,
evolutionary psychology, and gay and lesbian studies. It will also be of interest to marriage and family
therapists as well as sex therapists.

Just Us
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A jaw-dropping exploration of everything that goes wrong when we build AI systems and the movement
to fix them. Today’s “machine-learning” systems, trained by data, are so effective that we’ve invited
them to see and hear for us—and to make decisions on our behalf. But alarm bells are ringing. Recent
years have seen an eruption of concern as the field of machine learning advances. When the systems we
attempt to teach will not, in the end, do what we want or what we expect, ethical and potentially
existential risks emerge. Researchers call this the alignment problem. Systems cull résumés until, years
later, we discover that they have inherent gender biases. Algorithms decide bail and parole—and appear
to assess Black and White defendants differently. We can no longer assume that our mortgage
application, or even our medical tests, will be seen by human eyes. And as autonomous vehicles share
our streets, we are increasingly putting our lives in their hands. The mathematical and computational
models driving these changes range in complexity from something that can fit on a spreadsheet to a
complex system that might credibly be called “artificial intelligence.” They are steadily replacing both
human judgment and explicitly programmed software. In best-selling author Brian Christian’s riveting
account, we meet the alignment problem’s “first-responders,” and learn their ambitious plan to solve it
before our hands are completely off the wheel. In a masterful blend of history and on-the ground
reporting, Christian traces the explosive growth in the field of machine learning and surveys its current,
sprawling frontier. Readers encounter a discipline finding its legs amid exhilarating and sometimes
terrifying progress. Whether they—and we—succeed or fail in solving the alignment problem will be a
defining human story. The Alignment Problem offers an unflinching reckoning with humanity’s biases
and blind spots, our own unstated assumptions and often contradictory goals. A dazzlingly
interdisciplinary work, it takes a hard look not only at our technology but at our culture—and finds a story
by turns harrowing and hopeful.
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The Most Human Human
Philosophers, anthropologists and biologists have long puzzled over the question of human nature. It is
also a question that Kant thought about deeply and returned to in many of his writings. In this lucid and
wide-ranging introduction to Kant's philosophy of human nature - which is essential for understanding
his thought as a whole - Patrick R. Frierson assesses Kant's theories and examines his critics. He begins
by explaining how Kant articulates three ways of addressing the question 'what is the human being?': the
transcendental, the empirical, and the pragmatic. He then considers some of the great theorists of human
nature who wrestle with Kant's views, such as Hegel, Marx, Darwin, Nietzsche, and Freud;
contemporary thinkers such as E.O.Wilson and Daniel Dennett, who have sought biological explanations
of human nature; Thomas Kuhn, Michel Foucault, and Clifford Geertz, who emphasize the diversity of
human beings in different times and places; and existentialist philosophers such as Sartre and Heidegger.
He argues that whilst these approaches challenge and enrich Kant's views in significant ways, all suffer
from serious weaknesses that Kant's anthropology can address. Taking a core insight of Kant's - that
human beings are fundamentally free but finite - he argues that it is the existentialists, particularly
Sartre, who are the most direct heirs of his transcendental anthropology. The final part of the book is an
extremely helpful overview of the work of contemporary philosophers, particularly Christine Korsgaard
and Jürgen Habermas. Patrick R. Frierson explains how these philosophers engage with questions of
naturalism, historicism, and existentialism while developing Kantian conceptions of the human being.
Including chapter summaries and annotated further reading, What is the Human Being? is an outstanding
introduction to some fundamental aspects of Kant's thought and a judicious assessment of leading
theories of human nature. It is essential reading for all students of Kant and the philosophy of human
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nature, as well as those in related disciplines such as anthropology, politics and sociology.

The Ten Types of Human
From one of our finest and most popular science writers, the best-selling author of Your Inner Fish,
comes the answer to a scientific mystery story as big as the world itself: How have astronomical events
that took place millions of years ago created the unique qualities of the human species? In his last book,
Neil Shubin delved into the amazing connections between human anatomy—our hands, our jaws—and the
structures in the fish that first took over land 375 million years ago. Now, with his trademark clarity and
exuberance, he takes an even more expansive approach to the question of why we are the way we are.
Starting once again with fossils, Shubin turns his gaze skyward. He shows how the entirety of the
universe's 14-billion-year history can be seen in our bodies. From our very molecular composition (a
result of stellar events at the origin of our solar system), he makes clear, through the working of our
eyes, how the evolution of the cosmos has had profound effects on the development of human life on
earth. From the Hardcover edition.

The Most Human Human
An urgent yet hopeful analysis of the surge in dehumanization, and how we can reverse it. The
unprecedented access to other humans that technology provides has ironically freed us from engaging
with them. Thanks to social media, we can know a campaigning politician’s platform; an avid traveler’s
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restaurant recommendations; and the daily emotional fluctuations of our friends without ever even
picking up the phone. According to social psychologist Adam Waytz, our increasingly human-free lives
come with a serious cost that we’ve already begun to pay: the loss of our humanity. Humans have
superpowers. More than any other psychological stimulus, our presence can make experiences feel
significant, inspire moral behavior, and encourage action. Recent studies suggest that we even have
power over mortality—the survival rate of individuals with stronger social relationships has been found to
be twice as high as those with weak relationships. The Power of Human shows us how to rehumanize
and harness these unique abilities to improve our lives, beginning with our jobs. The remedy for the
dehumanized worker is twofold. Employers, Waytz argues, must instill humanity into work by
capitalizing on distinctly human skills, especially sociability and variability. Meanwhile, workers need
to put to rest the idea that you are what you do and instead detach their personal identities from their
occupations. Waytz offers a similarly science-based method to counter the rising threat that technology
poses to our humanity, outlining how we can design human-machine partnerships that optimize the
strengths of both parties. Finally, he reveals how, by humanizing intimacy and conflict in unexpected
ways, we can strengthen relationships with both our friends and enemies. Essential reading for
individuals and institutions alike, The Power of Human explains how we can solve one of our time’s
biggest problems by better utilizing the influence we have on one another.

Robot-Proof
A list of the one hundred most influential people in history features descriptions of the careers,
contributions, and accomplishments of the political and religious leaders, inventors, writers, artists, and
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others who changed the course of history. Simultaneous.

Machines Like Me
What is the moral of the human trafficking story, and how can the narrative be shaped and evolved?
Stories of human trafficking are prolific in the public domain, proving immensely powerful in guiding
our understandings of trafficking, and offering something tangible on which to base policy and action.
Yet these stories also misrepresent the problem, establishing a dominant narrative that stifles other
stories and fails to capture the complexity of human trafficking. This book deconstructs the human
trafficking narrative in public discourse, examining the victims, villains, and heroes of trafficking
stories. Sex slaves, exploited workers, mobsters, pimps and johns, consumers, governments, and antitrafficking activists are all characters in the story, serving to illustrate who is to blame for the problem of
trafficking, and how that problem might be solved. Erin O’Brien argues that a constrained narrative of
ideal victims, foreign villains, and western heroes dominates the discourse, underpinned by cultural
assumptions about gender and ethnicity, and wider narratives of border security, consumerism, and
western exceptionalism. Drawing on depictions of trafficking in entertainment and news media,
awareness campaigns, and government reports in Australia, the United Kingdom, and the United States
of America, this book will be of interest to criminologists, political scientists, sociologists, and those
engaged with human rights activism and the politics of international justice

Challenging the Human Trafficking Narrative
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Virtually all theories of how humans have become a distinctive species focus on evolution. Here,
Michael Tomasello proposes a complementary theory focused on ontogenetic processes. Built on the
essential ideas of Vygotsky, his data-driven model explains how those things that make us most human
are constructed during the first six years of life.

The Power of Human: How Our Shared Humanity Can Help Us Create a Better
World
How to educate the next generation of college students to invent, to create, and to discover--filling needs
that even the most sophisticated robot cannot. Driverless cars are hitting the road, powered by artificial
intelligence. Robots can climb stairs, open doors, win Jeopardy, analyze stocks, work in factories, find
parking spaces, advise oncologists. In the past, automation was considered a threat to low-skilled labor.
Now, many high-skilled functions, including interpreting medical images, doing legal research, and
analyzing data, are within the skill sets of machines. How can higher education prepare students for their
professional lives when professions themselves are disappearing? In Robot-Proof, Northeastern
University president Joseph Aoun proposes a way to educate the next generation of college students to
invent, to create, and to discover--to fill needs in society that even the most sophisticated artificial
intelligence agent cannot. A "robot-proof" education, Aoun argues, is not concerned solely with topping
up students' minds with high-octane facts. Rather, it calibrates them with a creative mindset and the
mental elasticity to invent, discover, or create something valuable to society--a scientific proof, a hiphop recording, a web comic, a cure for cancer. Aoun lays out the framework for a new discipline,
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humanics, which builds on our innate strengths and prepares students to compete in a labor market in
which smart machines work alongside human professionals. The new literacies of Aoun's humanics are
data literacy, technological literacy, and human literacy. Students will need data literacy to manage the
flow of big data, and technological literacy to know how their machines work, but human literacy--the
humanities, communication, and design--to function as a human being. Life-long learning opportunities
will support their ability to adapt to change. The only certainty about the future is change. Higher
education based on the new literacies of humanics can equip students for living and working through
change.

The Ego Trick
A fascinating exploration of how computer algorithms can be applied to our everyday lives, helping to
solve common decision-making problems and illuminate the workings of the human mind All our lives
are constrained by limited space and time, limits that give rise to a particular set of problems. What
should we do, or leave undone, in a day or a lifetime? How much messiness should we accept? What
balance of new activities and familiar favorites is the most fulfilling? These may seem like uniquely
human quandaries, but they are not: computers, too, face the same constraints, so computer scientists
have been grappling with their version of such problems for decades. And the solutions they've found
have much to teach us. In a dazzlingly interdisciplinary work, acclaimed author Brian Christian (who
holds degrees in computer science, philosophy, and poetry, and works at the intersection of all three) and
Tom Griffiths (a UC Berkeley professor of cognitive science and psychology) show how the simple,
precise algorithms used by computers can also untangle very human questions. They explain how to
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have better hunches and when to leave things to chance, how to deal with overwhelming choices and
how best to connect with others. From finding a spouse to finding a parking spot, from organizing one's
inbox to understanding the workings of human memory, Algorithms to Live By transforms the wisdom
of computer science into strategies for human living.

The Alignment Problem: Machine Learning and Human Values
Discover the amazing human body, system by system and layer by layer, and the incredible things it is
capable of with Inside Out Human Body. Comes with a real, 3-D model to help you learn faster! What
do you think is the most amazing machine in the universe? A superconductor? The modern computer? A
rocket ship? Think again: It’s the human body! Astonishingly intricate and complex, your body grows,
heals itself, and performs a mind-boggling number of complex functions all at the same time! Inside
Out: Human Body takes you on an incredible journey through the powerful muscular system, the "bone
zone," the long and windy road of the digestive system, the blood-pumping circulatory system, the fortyseven-mile long nervous system, and beyond! A unique layered model of the human body serves as the
center point of each section, revealing key body parts and functions, while entertaining and informative
text explains how the body works. Each section is fully illustrated with colorful diagrams and includes
fun, interactive lessons for you to try yourself. You can learn how to take your own pulse, how to make
your arms float, and even what the color of your urine means! Sometimes the most incredible wonders
are right under our noses.
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Of Human Bondage
Are you still the person who lived fifteen, ten or five years ago? Fifteen, ten or five minutes ago? Can
you plan for your retirement if the you of thirty years hence is in some sense a different person? What
and who is the real you? Does it remain constant over time and place, or is it something much more
fragmented and fluid? Is it known to you, or are you as much a mystery to yourself as others are to
you?With his usual wit, infectious curiosity and bracing scepticism, Julian Baggini sets out to answer
these fundamental and unsettling questions. His fascinating quest draws on the history of philosophy,
but also anthropology, sociology, psychology and neurology; he talks to theologians, priests, allegedly
reincarnated Lamas, and delves into real-life cases of lost memory, personality disorders and personal
transformation; and, candidly and engagingly, he describes his own experiences. After reading The Ego
Trick, you will never see yourself in the same way again.

Human + Machine
The abilities that will prove most essential to our success are no longer the technical, classroom-taught
left-brain skills that economic advances have demanded from workers in the past. Instead, our greatest
advantage lies in what we humans are most powerfully driven to do for and with one another, arising
from our deepest, most essentially human abilities: empathy, creativity, social sensitivity, storytelling,
humor, building relationships, and expressing ourselves with greater power than logic can ever achieve.
This is how we create durable value that is not easily replicated by technology because we're hardwired
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to want it from humans. These high-value skills create tremendous competitive advantage, more devoted
customers, stronger cultures, breakthrough ideas, and more effective teams. And while many of us
regard these abilities as innate traits - he's a real people person, she's naturally creative - they can all be
developed. As technology advances, we shouldn't focus on beating computers at what they do, we'll lose
that contest. Instead, we must develop our most essential human abilities and teach our kids to value not
just technology but also the richness of interpersonal experience. They will be the most valuable people
in our world because of it.

The Most Human Human
Explores how computers are reshaping ideas about what it means to be human profiling the annual
Turing Test to assess a computer's capacity for thought while analyzing related philosophical, biological,
and moral issues.

Engineering the Human
A beautifully observed and deeply funny novel of May Attaway, a university gardener who sets out on
an odyssey to reconnect with four old friends over the course of a year. At forty, May Attaway is more at
home with plants than people. Over the years, she's turned inward, finding pleasure in language, her
work as a gardener, and keeping her neighbors at arm's length while keenly observing them. But when
she is unexpectedly granted some leave from her job, May is inspired to reconnect with four once close
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friends. She knows they will never have a proper reunion, so she goes, one-by-one, to each of them. A
student of the classics, May considers her journey a female Odyssey. What might the world have had if,
instead of waiting, Penelope had set out on an adventure of her own? RULES FOR VISITING is a
woman's exploration of friendship in the digital age. Deeply alert to the nobility and the ridiculousness
of ordinary people, May savors the pleasures along the way--afternoon ice cream with a long-lost friend,
surprise postcards from an unexpected crush, and a moving encounter with ancient beauty. Though she
gets a taste of viral online fame, May chooses to bypass her friends' perfectly cultivated online lives to
instead meet them in their messy analog ones. Ultimately, May learns that a best friend is someone who
knows your story--and she inspires us all to master the art of visiting.

Deep Thinking
A provocative exploration of how computers are reshaping ideas about what it means to be human
profiles the annual Turing Test to assess a computer's capacity for thought while analyzing related
philosophical, biological and moral issues.

What is the Human Being?
AI is radically transforming business. Are you ready? Look around you. Artificial intelligence is no
longer just a futuristic notion. It's here right now--in software that senses what we need, supply chains
that "think" in real time, and robots that respond to changes in their environment. Twenty-first-century
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pioneer companies are already using AI to innovate and grow fast. The bottom line is this: Businesses
that understand how to harness AI can surge ahead. Those that neglect it will fall behind. Which side are
you on? In Human + Machine, Accenture leaders Paul R. Daugherty and H. James (Jim) Wilson show
that the essence of the AI paradigm shift is the transformation of all business processes within an
organization--whether related to breakthrough innovation, everyday customer service, or personal
productivity habits. As humans and smart machines collaborate ever more closely, work processes
become more fluid and adaptive, enabling companies to change them on the fly--or to completely
reimagine them. AI is changing all the rules of how companies operate. Based on the authors' experience
and research with 1,500 organizations, the book reveals how companies are using the new rules of AI to
leap ahead on innovation and profitability, as well as what you can do to achieve similar results. It
describes six entirely new types of hybrid human + machine roles that every company must develop, and
it includes a "leader’s guide" with the five crucial principles required to become an AI-fueled business.
Human + Machine provides the missing and much-needed management playbook for success in our new
age of AI. BOOK PROCEEDS FOR THE AI GENERATION The authors' goal in publishing Human +
Machine is to help executives, workers, students and others navigate the changes that AI is making to
business and the economy. They believe AI will bring innovations that truly improve the way the world
works and lives. However, AI will cause disruption, and many people will need education, training and
support to prepare for the newly created jobs. To support this need, the authors are donating the royalties
received from the sale of this book to fund education and retraining programs focused on developing
fusion skills for the age of artificial intelligence.

Human Smuggling in the Eastern Mediterranean
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Claudia Rankine’s Citizen changed the conversation—Just Us urges all of us into it As everyday white
supremacy becomes increasingly vocalized with no clear answers at hand, how best might we approach
one another? Claudia Rankine, without telling us what to do, urges us to begin the discussions that might
open pathways through this divisive and stuck moment in American history. Just Us is an invitation to
discover what it takes to stay in the room together, even and especially in breaching the silence, guilt,
and violence that follow direct addresses of whiteness. Rankine’s questions disrupt the false comfort of
our culture’s liminal and private spaces—the airport, the theater, the dinner party, the voting
booth—where neutrality and politeness live on the surface of differing commitments, beliefs, and
prejudices as our public and private lives intersect. This brilliant arrangement of essays, poems, and
images includes the voices and rebuttals of others: white men in first class responding to, and with, their
white male privilege; a friend’s explanation of her infuriating behavior at a play; and women
confronting the political currency of dying their hair blond, all running alongside fact-checked notes and
commentary that complements Rankine’s own text, complicating notions of authority and who gets the
last word. Sometimes wry, often vulnerable, and always prescient, Just Us is Rankine’s most intimate
work, less interested in being right than in being true, being together.

Becoming Human
On bookshelves around the world, surrounded by ordinary books bound in paper and leather, rest other
volumes of a distinctly strange and grisly sort: those bound in human skin. Would you know one if you
held it in your hand? In Dark Archives, Megan Rosenbloom seeks out the historic and scientific truths
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behind anthropodermic bibliopegy—the practice of binding books in this most intimate covering. Dozens
of such books live on in the world’s most famous libraries and museums. Dark Archives exhumes their
origins and brings to life the doctors, murderers, innocents, and indigents whose lives are sewn together
in this disquieting collection. Along the way, Rosenbloom tells the story of how her team of scientists,
curators, and librarians test rumored anthropodermic books, untangling the myths around their creation
and reckoning with the ethics of their custodianship. A librarian and journalist, Rosenbloom is a member
of The Order of the Good Death and a cofounder of their Death Salon, a community that encourages
conversations, scholarship, and art about mortality and mourning. In Dark Archives—captivating and
macabre in all the right ways—she has crafted a narrative that is equal parts detective work, academic
intrigue, history, and medical curiosity: a book as rare and thrilling as its subject.

The Evolution of Human Pair-Bonding, Friendship, and Sexual Attraction
A young man struggling for self-realization, Philip Carey becomes caught in a destructive love affair
with a waitress, in a novel about sexual obsession, self-discovery, and the complexities of human
relationships.
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